
 

 

 
           Mൺඋർඁ 12, 2023 
 

Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 
 

Lord, you are truly the Savior of 
the world; give me living water, 

that I may never thirst again. 
 

John 4:42, 15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Fax:  314.846.0636 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
   Wednesday (during Lent) 7:00 p.m. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
Tඁංඋൽ Gඋൺൽൾ Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ 

 
The 25th Annual Queen of All Saints Knights of Columbus Third 
Grade Basketball Tournament concluded on Friday, March 10th. 
The tournament had 16 boys and 16 girls teams competing from 
South County, South City, West County, and St. Charles areas.   



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
3උൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 

 
“Everyone who drinks this water will be thirsty again.”   Jඈඁඇ 4:13 
 
Jesus reminds us that material things, even something as basic as water, 
can never satisfy us over the long run.  When we build our lives around 
material possessions we will always want more and no amount will ever 
satisfy our desire.  True joy and peace only comes when we follow Jesus 
- when we become more “God-centered” and less “self-centered.”   

 

Monday, March 13 - Lenten Weekday 
 2 Kings 5:1-15/Luke 4:24-30 
 6:15 a.m. Ed Kientzy, Jr. (†)  
   *8:15 a.m. Oliver Livingston (†)  
Tuesday, March 14 - Lenten Weekday 
 Daniel 3:25, 34-43/Matthew 18:21-35 
 6:15 a.m.                     Michelle Bast (Birthday) 
     8:15 a.m. Edgar Hill (†) 
Wednesday, March 15 - Lenten Weekday 
 Deuteronomy 4:1, 5-9/Matthew 5:17-19 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Florence Zielonko (†)  
 7:00 p.m. Carol Hedgecoth (†)         
Thursday, March 16 - Lenten Weekday 
 Jeremiah 17:23-28/Luke 11:14-23 
 6:15 a.m. Jill Arconati (Birthday)    
 8:15 a.m. John Hoehl (†) 
Friday, March 17 - St. Patrick 
 Hosea 14:2-10/Mark 12:28-34 
    6:15 a.m. Janice Reinhardt (†)  
  *8:15 a.m. Bob Cassidy (†)  
Saturday, March 18 - St. Cyril of Jerusalem 
 Hosea 6:1-6/Luke 18:9-14 
 8:15 a.m. Kevin & Lizzie Wendel Family 
 5:00 p.m. Janice Reinhardt (†)  
Sunday, March 19 - Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 1 Samuel 16:1, 6-7, 10-13/Ephesians 5:8-14/John 9:1-41 
     7:30 a.m.           John Barton (†)  
 9:00 a.m. Rob Ryan (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              For the People  
 12:00 Noon James E. Klotz (†) 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ                                                                Mൺඋർඁ 12, 2023                   

 

Dear Parishioners, 
            
    Every Wednesday the St. Louis Post-Dispatch includes a section called, “Let’s Eat.”  Since the section deals with 
cooking, recipes, and the right type of wine to serve with a meal, and since my cooking skills begin and end with 
turning on a microwave, I have little interest in the “Let’s Eat” section and barely give it a glance. 
    This past Wednesday, though, was different.  As I dismantled the March 8th edition of the Post I couldn’t help 
but notice the headline in the “Let’s Eat” section - “Irish Nachos.”  I smiled, shook my head, and imagined my  
Irish-born father turning over in his grave.  My dad was strictly a meat-and-potatoes man, lots of potatoes.  That 
was the main food of his childhood and his love of potatoes was lifelong.  We’re talking about a man who took a 
brief tour of Italy with my mother and was so tired of eating pasta that finally at one restaurant he asked if they 
served potatoes.  He was pleased and excited when they said yes, until the potatoes came - in a bowl of pasta!  I 
received insight into his love of potatoes once when I sat in his boyhood home in County Mayo and watched his 
mother eat five potatoes in one meal.  Irish nachos? Please. 
     Of course, the same section of the paper included an article entitled, “Ten Ways to Serve Corned Beef.”  Among 
these were the definitely Irish ways of putting corned beef in a casserole, stuffing it into quesadillas, and adding it 
to tacos.  Never mind that I’ve been to Ireland about 15 times and I’ve never even heard the words, “corned beef,” 
much less been served it.  Oh, my poor father! 
     All of these articles lead up to this week’s celebration of St. Patrick’s Day.  Many people will take off work 
Friday, though not to pray, but to party.  Many will dress in green, go to parades, eat corned beef, and drink way 
more alcohol than they should.  Such activities may accomplish any number of things, one being that everybody 
has a fun time, another being that a person is really embarrassed by their boorish behavior.  But I doubt that any of 
it actually honors St. Patrick. 
     You’re familiar with the story of St. Patrick.  He was born around 385 in Britain, was captured while still a 
youth and sold into slavery in Ireland.  After escaping to France, he studied for the priesthood and later, as a 
bishop, he returned to Ireland to proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  He overcame many difficulties and the fierce 
opposition of some kings and clans while converting thousands and establishing the Catholic Church in Ireland.  He 
once wrote, “God answered my prayers in such a way that in these last days, ignorant though I am, I might be bold 
enough to take up so holy and so wonderful a task, and imitate in some degree those who 
the Lord had so long ago foretold as heralds of his Gospel, bearing witness to all nations.” 
     To me, as one given the name of this holy man, that is how you honor St. Patrick, to see 
our obligation to share the Good News of Jesus Christ as a holy and wonderful task.  
Ireland has a rich history of people who have done that, including St. Oliver Plunkett, 
whose head is pictured here. 
     Four years ago I was in Ireland and the city of Drogheda, about 30 miles north of 
Dublin.  I saw a big church in the center of the city and decided to go in and make a visit to 
the Blessed Sacrament.  After a few prayers I walked around the church and saw, off to 
one side, a small shrine.  Going closer to see what it was, I gazed upon the head of St. 
Oliver Plunkett.  No doubt, I had never seen this in any church before, or since! 
     Oliver Plunkett was born in 1625 and was ordained a priest in Rome in 1654.  Unable to 
return to Ireland because of oppression of the Catholic faith by the English, he became a 
theology professor.  He could not return to Ireland until 1670, doing so as a bishop.  He 
worked tirelessly to improve and expand the Catholic faith, at times having to do so in disguise, fearful of capture 
by the English.  Eventually, he was caught and convicted of high treason “for promoting the Roman faith,”  the 
judge telling Plunkett, “your treason was setting up your false religion, than which there is not anything more 
displeasing to God or more pernicious (destructive) to mankind in the world.”  After his execution, Plunkett’s head 
was brought to Drogheda, where it remains to this day in St. Peter Church there. 
     People like Oliver Plunkett, that’s the legacy of St. Patrick.  People who value their calling as holy and 
wonderful tasks, that’s honoring St. Patrick.  People like you and me, ready to proclaim Jesus Christ, even, and 
especially, in difficult times, that makes St. Patrick smile.  Irish Nachos?  Corned beef in a casserole?  I don’t think 
so. 
     Enjoy St. Patrick’s Day.  Make it a day of prayer above all else.  Go to Mass before you go anywhere else.  
Honor God by honoring this holy man. 
     God bless all of you.         
     Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 

Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Marilyn Novak 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 

 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  March 12 
    1:00 p.m.   Life After Loss - ARC       
             (Adult Resource Center)   
    4:00 p.m.   Baptism - Church 
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Cafeteria 
    6:00 p.m.   Life Teen -  
             Youth Ministry Center 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  March 13 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Knights of Columbus Meeting -  
             Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting 
    7:00 p.m.    Boy Scouts - Cafeteria 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: March 14 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
    8:00 p.m.   Activities Association Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: March 15 
    6:00 p.m.   NO PSR Classes 
    7:00 p.m.   Maintenance Committee Mtg -  
             Rectory Basement 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  March 16 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    8:00 p.m.   Spirit Singers Practice -   
             Church 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  March 17 
    4:00 p.m.   Fish Fry - Cafeteria   
    7:00 p.m.   Stations of the Cross - Church 
 

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: March 18 
    6:30 a.m.   Men of St. Joseph -  
            Church Hall 

 
Sඍൺඍංඈඇඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Cඋඈඌඌ 

 
 

Friday, March 17th 
 

7:00 p.m.  ~  in Church 
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Tඈൽൺඒ’ඌ Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ: 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ, Mൺඋർඁ 12ඍඁ 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Dඈඇඎඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ - Enjoy coffee, milk, juice, 
and donuts in the Church Hall after the 7:30, 9:00, & 
10:30am.  All are welcome. 
 
Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ - Meeting at 1pm in the ARC 
(Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.  
 
Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀  - special blessing 
will take place following the 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. 
Masses.  
 
Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ Lංൿൾ Tൾൾඇ - tonight at 6:00pm in 
the Youth Ministry Center.  Preparing for this year’s 
Luke 18 retreat. 

Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of  Robert 
Faust, father of Karen (Dennis) Molner of our parish. 
 

    May he, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Dංൺඉൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ   
  

     Mark your calendars!!!  During March the 
Permanent Deacons in the Archdiocese of St. Louis, 
in conjunction with the Respect Life office, will be 
collecting diapers for infants, toddlers and adults as 
part of the annual diocesan-wide Pro-Life service 
project to assist families in need. Last year we 
collected over 225,000 diapers for those in need and 
we’d like to exceed that total this year!   Please 
consider purchasing infant, toddler or adult diapers 
and drop them off in the church foyer March 18/19 
or March 25/26 weekend.   All diapers collected will 
be donated to assist families in need. For more 
information, speak to Deacon Rich or call Jeannine 
Sinak, 314-565-6085.  We ask you to pray for the 
success of this service project and to please be as 
generous as possible. 

Sൾඋඏൾඋඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ    
   
   Hello everyone!  There is an 
exciting opportunity for boys 
and girls in 4th-8th grade to be 
trained as altar servers.  The 
Mass is such an incredible gift 
the Lord has given us, one in 
which He becomes present in 
the Eucharist.  The Prophets 
and the nation of Israel waited 
thousands of years for this kind 
of union, which is offered to us daily.  Even though 
the Eucharist is a totally free gift, that we cannot 
earn, God desires for us to play a role in the 
Eucharist being made present.  He works through the 
hands and the words of the unworthy priest, and He 
also presents the opportunity for your boys and girls 
to play a small role in that through altar serving, and 
helping the priest to offer the sacrifice of the Mass on 
behalf of the whole world.  Fr. Detwiler will be 
organizing training sessions for new servers, and 
“refresher” sessions for those who haven’t served in 
a while.  If you would like to be added to the 
schedule for servers on Sundays and Holy days, 
please email Fr. Detwiler at detwiler@qasstl.org. 
This is a great chance for your kids to grow in their 
faith and learn more about the Mass, so I hope and 
pray that you will take advantage of this opportunity.    

PSR Rൾආංඇൽൾඋඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

     March 15: No PSR Class - Spring Break 
     March 22: No PSR Class - Spring Break 
 
     PSR registration is now open for the 2023-2024 
school year. To register please fill out the 
registration packet sent home with the children or if 
they do not have a packet they can come pick one up 
from the rectory.  Please return registration forms 
and payment to the school or rectory by the last 
day of PSR, May 3rd. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
March 27th at 11:30am - Lunch at Maggie O’Brien’s 
3828 S. Lindbergh Blvd., St. Louis, MO 63127 
RSVP by March 25th to Jackie McClanahan  
314-392-3430 
 
Mark your calendar for these upcoming events: 
April 28th at 5pm - Oakville Elks chicken dinner 
May 9th - Bowling at DuBowl Lanes 
 
We welcome all widows and widowers to attend 
these social events. 

Dංൽ Yඈඎ Nඈඍංർൾ?  
 

     Do you recognize the person in the photo above?  
That is Fr. Detwiler at age nine as an alter server.  
This picture was taken on Christmas at St. Agatha 
Church. 
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Attention Seniors!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

March 23, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 

 GUEST SPEAKER 
        Cardiologist, Diana Westerfield, DO       

   from BJC Group 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 

*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

8ඍඁ Gඋൺൽൾ Cඋൾൺඍංඏൾ Wඋංඍංඇ඀ Cඈඇඍൾඌඍ  
 

     The 2023 contest is open through March 15th. 
Applications and guidelines are available from your 
parish religious education office or principal.  To 
learn more, please contact the RLA office at 
maryvarni@archstl.org or 314-792-7559.  

Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ Mൺඒ Sൾඋඏංർൾ Aඐൺඋൽ Rൾർංඉංൾඇඍඌ   
 

  

CONGRATULATIONS 
to Aidan Madigan, from 
DeSmet Jesuit High 
School, and Olivia 
Bender, from Notre 
Dame High School.   
In recognition of their 
extraordinary achieve-
ment in service, Arch-
bishop Rozanski         
presented them with the 
Archbishop May Service 
Award on Monday, 
March 6th at the          
Cathedral Basilica of  
St. Louis.   

Kelli, Aiden, and Patrick Madigan Ann, Olivia, Paige, and Bob Bender 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Mൺඋർඁ 18-19 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Detwiler Anne 
DeRuntz 
Nancy Grogan 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Jeff Kuchno 
Jack Horas 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Laurie Dulle 
Matt Lauer 

Mary Acton 
David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hambrough Bob Kremer 
Tim Kurt 
 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 
 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Detwiler Megan Beck Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer  

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. 
Please contact Pam VonderHaar at 
vonderhaarp@qasstl.org or 314-846-8207 for 
assistance. 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

03/5/23 

WeShare 
 

03/5/23 

Offertory $  21,969.00   $  15,953.64  

Loose $       678.00  

Capital Improvement $       495.00 $      190.00   

Tuition Assistance $       345.00 $      260.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $    1,737.00 $   1,145.00   

Catholic Relief $       130.00  

St. Louis Review $        35.00  

Withdrawal $       355.00  

 
 
 
 
 
To donate through WeShare, on your computer: 
·Go to qasstl.org/giving 
·Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on the 
small church that says “Give Online” 
·Complete your information 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 
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Pൾඋආൺඇൾඇඍ Dංൺർඈඇൺඍൾ Iඇൿඈඋආൺඍංඈඇ Nං඀ඁඍ 

 

     Do you feel called to do something special for 
you Church?  If so a vocation to the Permanent 
Diaconate might be something that you are being 
called to.  The Office of the Permanent Diaconate is 
asking that interested men attend one of the 
Information Nights to begin exploring a vocation the 
Permanent Diaconate.  Upcoming Information 
Nights will be held on Monday, March 13, 2022 
and Monday, March 20, 2023 at Cardinal Rigali 
Center. Meetings will begin at 6:30 PM. Wives of 
men considering this vocation are strongly 
encouraged to attend.  For more information or to 
reserve a spot at the meeting, please contact the 
Office of the Permanent Diaconate at 314-792-7433.  

Mඈඇඍඁඅඒ Pඋඈ-Lංൿൾ Mൺඌඌ ൺඇൽ Rඈඌൺඋඒ  
      
     Join the Respect Life Apostolate in praying for 
life each third Saturday at the Cathedral Basilica of 
St. Louis at 8 a.m. These monthly Archdiocesan Pro-
Life Masses unite the community in praying for an 
end to abortion in our nation just as it now is in 
Missouri, for those wounded by abortion in any way, 
for those facing unplanned pregnancies, and for a 
greater respect for human life.  The next Mass is 
scheduled for March 18th. 
     These Masses have been celebrated by 
Archdiocesan priests each third Saturday since 2000. 
Following Mass, the Holy Rosary will be prayed. 
Contact madeleineappelbaum@archstl.org or            
314-792-7598 with questions.  

 

Rඈඌൺඋඒ Rൺඅඅඒ ൿඈඋ Lංൿൾ 
   

     Queen of All Saints will host their first annual 
Planned Parenthood Rosary Rally on Saturday, 
March 25, 2023, 10am, in front of the Planned 
Parenthood facility at 4251 Forest Park Blvd.  Unless 
they change their operating hours, they will be 
closed on that date. 
     We will pray the “whole” Rosary, meaning all 
four sets of mysteries (Joyful, Luminous, Sorrowful 
and Glorious).  This will take about an hour but feel 
free to leave at any time if you need to. 
     I know that many of you won’t be able to stand in 
one spot for an hour so feel free to bring a chair. 
     We will assemble on Forest Park in front of 
Planned Parenthood between the sidewalk and the 
curb.  It is important that we not stand on the 
sidewalk.  Also, avoid the lawn.  Although I think 
that the gate will be locked, it is important you NOT 
park in Planned Parenthood’s parking lot.  If there 
are any Planned Parenthood employees or clients 
present do not say anything to them or confront them 
in any way. 
     Any questions?  If so, call or text me at             
314-488-6307. 
Kevin Neiwoehner 

Eඏൺඇ඀ൾඅංඓൺඍංඈඇ 101 Wඈඋ඄ඌඁඈඉ  
 

     This workshop for planning area 5 will be held on 
March 18, 2023 from 9am-12pm at St. Margaret 
Mary Alacoque.  This workshop will cover 
beginning fundamentals of evangelization.  This is a 
free workshop offered to anyone who wants to 
increase their comfort of sharing their faith.   
 
Registration at www.archstl.org/evangelization. 

Rൺർඁൾඅ’ඌ Vංඇൾඒൺඋൽ Mංඇංඌඍඋංൾඌ 
 Day of Hope & Healing 

      
     Men, women, and couples wounded by abortion 
are invited to attend the Rachel’s Vineyard Day of 
Hope & Healing, Saturday, March 18, 10am-3pm. 
The $20 cost covers breakfast, lunch and all 
materials.  Confidential, prayerful setting in St. 
Louis.  Contact hopehealing@archstl.org or           
314-406-0215. 
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Rൾ඀ංඌඍൾඋ Nඈඐ: 
Registration for Intramural Basketball is now open! This instructional league is for students currently enrolled 
in 1st and 2nd grade for the 2022-2023 school year. Games begin June 11, and will be played on Sundays and 
Thursdays through June and July. All players will receive a basketball and t-shirt. Registration ends 4/30, and 
NO late registrations will be accepted.  
 
Please contact Evan Adair (evan.c.adair@gmail.com) with any questions.  
 
Uආඉංඋൾඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ: 
- Must be 13 years old by April 2023 
- Season runs from 4/11/2023 - 6/18/2023 
- Link for steps to become an umpire: https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/archstl/home  
- Umpire Clinic Dates: https://playcyc.org/upcoming-events/officials-clinics/ 
- Rule Book: https://playcyc.org/rulebooks/ 

Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Sඊඎൺඋൾඌ: 
MARCH MADNESS SQUARES!! 
ATTENTION: If you are a college basketball guru or someone who just likes to have fun and are looking for a 
team to cheer on during March Madness get your square(s) now!! $50/square and you can buy as many as you 
want. Rules are included on the website below: 
http://www.qasaa.org, then click on “Basketball Squares” 
 
Tඋංඏංൺ Nං඀ඁඍ: 
Saturday, April 1st.  Register for a table of 8 for $200. 
 
Nൾඑඍ Mൾൾඍංඇ඀: 
The next QASAA meeting is on Tuesday,  
March 14th at 8pm in the Cafeteria.  

 

Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍංඈඇ 

CYC Dංඌඍඋංർඍ Aඐൺඋൽ Wංඇඇൾඋ 
 
The 65th Annual CYC Sports Award Dinner 
was held on March 2nd.  Queen of All Saints              
parishioner, Jim Brennell, was presented with 
the South County Person of the Year award.  
Since 2008 Jim has been involved in CYC as a 
coach for soccer, volleyball, basketball, base-
ball, softball, and golf.  Jim helped introduce 
the CYC Golf program to the South County 
District.  He was a Parish Lay Director for 8 
years and the District Chair for 7 years.  Jim 
has been on the Board for two Parish Athletic 
Associations: Queen of All Saints and Immacu-
late Conception - Arnold.   
Congratulations Jim! 
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!


